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UNWIND PROJECT  

NEWSLETTER 4 

UNWIND project is now in the very 

developed stage and has more and 

more to offer to its target groups. 

This time you will learn here more about:  

• The recent activities of the project 

consortium and plans for the 

upcoming months. 

• Fourth Transnational Partner 

Meeting  

See what we can do to help you! 

 

WHAT HAS BEEN DONE 

RECENTLY? 

It’s been now over a year, that UNWIND 

consortium has been developing the intellectual 

outputs of the project and managed to 

produce a whole range of various valuable and 

innovative resources.  

All the project outputs are finalised, translated 

and available on the website for free use. 

 

COMING NEXT… 

During the coming months, a partnership is 

planning to: 

 

• focus primarily on dissemination of the 

E-learning Platform and multiplier 

events that will help to promote 

UNWIND in partner countries of the 

project.   

• meet again during the fifth 

Transnational Project Meeting and 

organise a Final Conference for 80 

delegates representing youth 

development and human resource 

management at policy and practice 

level on 25th - 26th June of 2020 in 

Ostrava, Czech Republic. 

 
 

February, 2020 

WELCOME TO THE FOURTH 

NEWSLETTER  OF  THE 

“UNWIND” PROJECT! 
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 4th TRANSNATIONAL 

PROJECT MEETING 

IN POLAND 

THE MEETING’S SCHEDULE 

Since the partnership gradually 

approaching the final stages of UNWIND 

project, the fourth meeting was filled with 

hard work to clarify all the remining 

project’s tasks and plan upcoming 

dissemination, piloting and training 

activities.  

The meeting started with the general 

introductions and greetings followed by a 

short review of the project – recent 

outputs, objectives, schedule and 

methodology.  

A great deal of attention was paid to 

discuss piloting of completed outputs in all 

countries of the partnership.  

Additionally, consortium discussed 

administration, technical and management 

issues of the project.  

The meeting was finished with clear division 

of tasks among partners and establishing 

deadlines for coming months.   

 

WHERE CAN YOU 

FIND US? 

Visit our website: 

www.unwind.work 

and join our Facebook page: 

https://www.facebook.com/ 

unwind.work/ 

Project UNWIND is now at a very demanding 

stage, therefore partners need to have a 

productive time during Project Meetings. With that 

in mind, members met for the Fourth 

Transnational Partner Meeting on 7th of February 

2020 in Rzeszów, Poland. 

 

 

HOSTING PARTNER 

The Fourth Transnational Project Meeting of 

the UNWIND Project was organized by the 

Polish partner – INNEO (The Center for 

Training and Research). 

INNEO – is a non-profit association based in 

Rzeszów (Poland). The main mission of the 

organisation is providing training and 

research for social and economic 

development on local and European scale. 

The fields of expertise are labour market, 

entrepreneurship, education, and creative 

industries. 

 


